
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

St. Andrews Entrance Storm Drain Repairs 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin work on storm drain repairs at the front of St. 

Andrew’s Subdivision. A portion of the right turn lane into the subdivision will be closed, but 

Summerville Road will remain open. Work is expected to begin Wednesday October 23rd and last until 

Wednesday October 30th. Traffic control will be in effect during the repairs. During this time, delays 

should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may 

contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


